
 
 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

By this means I would like to express UNITEC's interest in having a greater involvement in the 

activities carried out by CLADEA as well as the organization and execution of academic activities 

that enrich our daily lives as universities in the region. 

It is for this reason that our Rector, Dr. Marlón Brevé, has asked me to present, as I do present, 

my application for one of the positions on the Board of Directors of CLADEA. 

I believe that CLADEA is an important ally for the universities of the region, and whose convening 

power and scope make the experience of the activities carried out highly valuable for the 

participants. The prestige that CLADEA has acquired precedes it and that is why I am interested 

in working more closely with this organization and ensuring that its reach permeates more in 

the Central American and Panamanian regions. I consider that I have the contacts and the 

capacity to successfully support this task, as well as in the coordination of activities in the Region 

and in the promotion of joint research in the lines already defined. 

Without further ado for the moment I say goodbye, hoping to have news very soon. 

Best regards 

 

 

 

 

 

        Ana del Carmen Rettally  

                                                 National Postgraduate Director 

                                                 UNITEC  
 


